
From: Jenny Lapham
To:
Cc: Chris Scott
Subject: LGOIMA - Mosgiel Bowling Club
Date: Friday, 16 August 2019 12:13:00 p.m.
Attachments: Information.pdf

Good afternoon 
 
I refer to your e-mail of 22 July requesting information relating to the Mosgiel Bowling Club. 
 
Please find attached the information that we have been able to locate in the City Archives, if you
have any further questions please contact the City Archivist, Chris Scott.
 
 
Regards
 
 
Jennifer Lapham
Governance Support Officer
Civic               
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